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InSight Works to Begin at Alberni Highway and Despard Avenue 
 
InSight Holding has an approved development permit to facilitate the subdivision layout and 
installation of works and services at Alberni Highway and Despard Avenue and within the next few days 
will begin clearing the property. The environmental window for clearing of this property located at  
151 Despard Avenue West and 292 Stanford Avenue West is from August to March each year.  
 
It is our understanding, a notice of clearing has been delivered to adjacent properties. 
 
https://www.insight-group.ca/despard-road  
 

### 
 
For more information: 
 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications  
250 954-3073; dtardiff@parksville.ca  
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